Virtual Victorian Classroom Experience
An Invitation to join us at the launch of the Virtual Reality Blist Hill Victorian Classroom.
A Key Stage One resource that can equally be used by Key Stage Two pupils and teachers

We will be launching this resource on Thursday 14th July

4.00 – 6.00

at Blist Hill Museum

So come and join us for tea and refreshments and find out how you can enhance your history curriculum

Spaces are limited so please book by contacting Sarah Jones  sarah.jones@taw.org.uk
Resource developed in partnership between 
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